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1.

	
CC Smith
	
It is acknowledged that there is a national increase in the number of children and young people with mental health problems. Could the Cabinet Member outline how the Council and our partners are working towards a vision of Lancashire's children enjoying better mental health?

	
CC Green

	
2.


	
CC Sutcliffe
	
Can the Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport outline the rationale and benefits to Lancashire of the Transport Asset Management Plan?

	
CC Swarbrick

	
3.


	
CC Cox
	
As we mark the anniversary of Putin’s aggression into Ukraine, will the Cabinet Member for Community and Cultural Services update Council on the work that has been done across Lancashire in support of our Ukrainian guests?

	
CC Buckley

	
4.


	
CC Parr
	
In November last year, the then Home Secretary commissioned HM Inspectorate of Constabulary and Fire & Rescue Services (HMICFRS) under section 54(2B) of the Police Act 1996 to assess current vetting and counter-corruption capacity and capability in policing across England and Wales. This was to include forces’ ability to detect and deal with misogynistic and predatory behaviour by police officers and staff.

A survey was carried out, with over 11000 replies being received, many from female officers and staff, detailing serious sexual harassment and assault by their fellow officers. 

Recruitment procedures were found to be seriously lacking, with 18% of vetting files proposing acceptance of candidates who fell far short of desired standards.

This information will come as no surprise to women in Lancashire.

Would the council leader agree with me that the police force of Lancashire is unlikely to be an exception to the rule in this appalling situation, and what does she propose to do about it?

	
CC Williamson







